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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to object to the proposed local plan review. A development of 350 houses is
already being planned in Theale at the lakeside development. The land has been cleared
and wildlife habitats devastated, but detailed planning permission is still struggling to her
passed. We have not seen the impact of the development on the village. The doctor's
surgery is already under pressure and the waiting time for appointments is too long. The
children's parks are two small already. Even though they have recently been improved
anyone who has visited them at the end of the school day can see they are still inadequate.
The impact on wildlife and the climate criss by removing the few remaining green areas at
a time we should be preserving and improving green spaces is irresponsible. 
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